
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem lauds Baghdad Conference, appreciates organizers
efforts

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, lauded Baghdad Conference

for Cooperation and Partnership, and appreciated the efforts of its organizers. His Eminence

tweeted on Saturday, August 28, 2021, "Following the great success of the Baghdad Conference on

Cooperation and Partnership at various levels. from the global media interest to passing

through the good technical and logistical organization, and ending with the message that the

conference conveyed to the world on Iraq’s ability to host international events and its

potential to become a point of convergence for parties, brothers, and friends, and that All

unresolved files are presented on its discussion table.” 

His Eminence extended his gratitude to His Excellency the President of the Republic, Dr. Barham

Salih, His Excellency Prime Minister Mustafa Al-Kadhimi, the Iraqi Ministry of Foreign Affairs,

the guests of Iraq from Kings, Presidents, Princes, Ministers, all representatives of brotherly

and  friendly  countries  participating  in  the  conference,  and  our  Iraqi  people  for  their

hospitality and welcoming their guests. Adding “Thanks are in order to all the media efforts

that resulted in the success of this significant historical event.”


